
From: Frankie Renteria
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fees...
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 6:43:10 PM
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I'm against eliminating the annual pass. Most seniors/disabled people can't afford it being
eliminated. Why not make other fee adjustments where it doesn't affect seniors and disabled
veterans. Respectfully, Frankie Renteria 
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